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Jan. 11~ 4

Thos. Moy Esq

My dear Sir.

I have yours of Dec. 29~, and have edited your lecture in accordance with your

request. It forms an appendix to my book. I beg that you will not purchase a copy of the

latter as I wish to have the pleasure of presenting it to you.

You would confer a favor by sending me No. 204 & 205 of “Prometheus,”

which are said to contain an account of Lilienthal's most recent achievements, and which I

cannot procure in this city. I have seen the article in “Nature” of Dec. 14~ in which

“Prometheus” is mentioned and infer that it is a British publication.

I shall be glad to have your opinion of Prof Langley's article on Soaring flight

in the January “Aeronautics”. I find it hard to understand how a variation in velocity is

equivalent to a reversal in the direction of the current.

Yours very Truly

O. Chanute


